
 

 
 
S5 AND 6 CORE PE ON MONDAY 
Due to sports day all classes will be going out for cover. If the weather is fine 
you will not need kit, however if the weather is bad and sports day needs to be 
cancelled you will need kit. Mr Munro 
 

 
WATERSPORTS – ACTIVITIES DAY 
Could any pupil who signed up for Watersports on Thursday 27th please see 
Miss Fingleton at break on Friday to collect permission slip.  
 

 
SCOTLAND READS TUTOR OPPORTUNITY - AUGUST 2024 
If you are interested in being a Scotland Reads tutor for a new S1, please sign up 
with Mrs Little or Ms Gosling as soon as possible.  There will be a meeting for 
anyone who would like more information at 13.20 on Tues 18th June, in GT5. 
 

 

SENIOR SUPPORT AMBASSADOR/ 
CHILD PROTECTION TRAINING 
All S5 pupils who are undertaking the Senior Support Ambassador/Child 
Protection training (please check notice boards) should attend the Conference 
Room on the second floor at 10:55 for period 3&4 training on Monday 17th June. 
If you are unable to attend but still wish to undertake responsibility, please 
advise Ms Livingstone or Miss Grierson. Thank you. 
 

 
RESCHEDULED ATHLETICS PENTATHLON 

The sports day is rescheduled for Monday17th June. Participants should be the 
same as previously involved - please check the board and make sure you are 
aware of all the info before Monday. 
 

 



 

ACTIVITIES DAY – HAIRDRESSING SALON 
Reminder that on Thursday the 27th of June (Activities day) the Hairdressing 
salon will be open for pupils morning and afternoon. If any pupils still wish to 
sign up, please see Mrs Jamieson in Home Economics.  
 

 
 

CAREERS APPOINTMENTS WITH KAREN SKILLING 
Please check notice board for dates and times 
 

 
LOST PROPERTY 
A purse has been handed in.  If you have lost one please report to the office.  
Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
The festival will take place at Agnew Park, starting on the West Pier, at 11am, 
with Granny Mave, the 85 year-old-local woman who cycled 1,000 miles around 
Scotland for charity last year.  
Hopefully this will be the first of many cycling festivals in Stranraer. 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


